
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of Police Commissioners 

FROM: Linda Bernard, Esq., Chairperson Policy Committee 

DATE: July 8, 2025 

RE: Policy Committee Meeting Memo 

 

Dear Colleagues, 
 

On behalf of the Board of Police Commissioners Policy Committee, please see the key updates from the 
committee meeting held on July 8, 2025: 

Board Attendees: Committee Chairperson Linda Bernard, Board Chairperson Eva Dewaelsche 

 
Community/Committee Attendees: Lydia Garnier– BOPC Board Secretary, Felecia Tyson – BOPC 
Executive Policy Manager, Sergeant Antonio Walker (DPD Planning, Research, and Accreditation), and 
Lieutenant Damion Manning (Risk Management), Victoria Camille (Coalition For Police Transparency and 
Accountability), and Jahdante Smith.    
 
Action Items: 
The BOPC Policy Committee, through Chairpersons Linda Bernard and Eva Dewaelsche, approved directive 
306.1 - Evidence Property, and moved that it be presented to the full board on July 10, 2025 with the 
condition that a section be added referencing vehicles held as evidence, including towing, impoundment, 
and forfeiture.  

The next Policy Committee meeting is scheduled for July 22, 2025 at 5pm.  

Sincerely, 
Atty. Linda D. Bernard, J.D.L.L.M, 
Commissioner, District 2  
Chairperson, BOPC Policy Committee 


